
 

 

Pittsburgh, PA – JCC Pittsburgh is proud to announce its highly anticipated annual fundraiser, "Big Night: Shining a 
Light on Community," scheduled for March 9, 2024. This year's event promises to be an unforgettable evening, 
celebrating the strength, resilience, and diversity of our vibrant community. 

For almost two decades, Big Night has served as a celebration to bring together members, supporters, and friends 
of the JCC to support our vital programs and services. Whether it’s helping our Early Childhood students learn how 
to read, preparing teenagers for college, or serving seniors a hot lunch five days a week, every age benefits from 
support for the JCC.    

"Big Night: Shining a Light on Community" will highlight the impact of JCC’s supporters and our commitment to 
inclusivity, innovation, and service. The event will feature live music, dancing, food, raffle, silent auction, 
entertainment, and unique ways of shining a light on our sponsors and community. This year Big Night is being co-
chaired by Nancy & Woody Ostrow, Lori & Jimmy Ruttenberg, and Dory & David Levine. 

“This annual event is so much more than a party; this is a chance for the JCC to welcome and thank the people who 
make the impactful work we strive toward everyday a reality.” Chief Development and Marketing Officer Fara Marcus 
said.  

The JCC, one of the largest social service, recreational and educational organizations in the region, is committed to 
meeting the challenges of this constantly changing environment with vigilance and creativity, providing life 
sustaining, meaningful and enriching programs and services, ever-mindful of the vital needs of a community that is 
in critical need of support and connection. 

While Big Night raises a large portion of the money needed to provide scholarships and support for essential 
programs from early childhood education to older adult activities, it is also an opportunity for the JCC to open our 
doors to the community and say, “thank you.” Last year, the JCC provided $2.4 million dollars in scholarships, 
enabling individuals of all backgrounds, abilities, religions and financial need to participate in the JCC’s quality 
programs and services. The annual fundraiser also features a silent auction, which will go live Friday March 1, at 
3pm.  

This year, we will also be honoring our longtime former President and CEO Brian Schreiber. Leading in his role for 
almost three decades, Brian embodies leadership for our community day in and day out with humility and 
commitment. With an aspirational goal of raising $50 million, the JCC envisions a day when 100% of financial 
assistance is fully funded and the need for annual operations to cover scholarships is eliminated. A portion of Big 
Night funds raised this year will go toward seeding this new endowment. 

Whether you're a longtime supporter of JCC Pittsburgh or new to our community, "Big Night: Shining a Light on Our 
Community" invites you to be a part of something truly special. Together, we can illuminate the path forward and 
create a brighter, more inclusive future for all. 

For more information about "Big Night: Shining a Light on Our Community" and to purchase tickets, please visit our 
website here.  

Media Requests: Contact Fara Marcus, Chief Development and Marketing Officer, fmarcus@jccpgh.org or 412-
339-5413 
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